Dear Parents,

I would like to share with you a new procedure for 1st Grade’s Word Study:

 Every two weeks your child will be tested on two different word families (-at, -op, -ill, etc.) just like before. However, the difference now is that your child will be pre-tested on both word families at the beginning of every other week. For example, your child might be pre-tested on Monday on the word families “-ill” and “-am” (5 words from each word family). They will get to self-check to see which words they got correct. If your child got 3 words correct (jam, ham, ram), they will be able to “shop” for 3 more challenging words from a Shopping Word List (family, cram, pajama). They will copy and post their new words in their Word Study Journals, from which they will do several activities for the remainder of the two weeks prior to the test. 
The purpose of changing our Word Study procedures is to even further ensure that your child’s instruction is being differentiated to meet his/her individual needs. 

Thank you for your support in this!

Mrs. Catherwood
